
Is your 3-year-old ready for college?
Enter the HCZ Promise Academy Admissions Lottery NOW!

Due to COVID and remote learning the Harlem Children’s Zone 
lottery date has been pushed back to October 8th 2020 for the 
2022-2023 school year for kindergarten.

If your child was born in 2017, he or she can 
qualify for our high-quality K-12 charter school.

For more information, please contact 
tthe HCZ Early Childhood office at 
(646) 539-5941 ext 3770 or 
fill out an application online at 
hczpromise.schoolmint.net 
before the deadline 
September  24th 2020. 

✸

✸

✸

Current Promise 
Academy families
with younger siblings 
still need to apply.

Preference given to 
families of St. Nicholas 
houseshouses within the 
application 
period


